
From:  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 12:30 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
 
Subject: Delay in consideration of Planning Application 23/00977/OUT 
  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
We are aware that the proposers of this application are asking for an extension to prepare for the 
planning meeting, so that they can obtain further answers as to how they might fund a new doctor’s 
surgery. 
  
As a resident who would be directly affected by the proposed development, I am writing to strongly 
oppose any delay in the planning meeting. We know that Obsidian wish to get figures to show that a 
new surgery would be feasible and are using this new surgery to gain support from villagers for their 
planning application.  
  
I feel it is very unfair that Obsidian would be offered an extension for their work, meanwhile 
Cropredy residents will be continuing to live with anxiety and frustration because of the planning 
application. It is particularly unfair since when the initial application was filed, we were given very 
little time to lodge objections. I believe we first had notice of the application on 24th April 2023 and 
the deadline for objections was 20th May. Given that Obsidian had at that time spent a lot of 
resources on this project, it placed them in a very strong position. I don’t feel that any further 
benefits should be extended to Obsidian. 
  
We also know that facilities which are offered as an inducement in a planning application do not 
necessarily get built. 
  
Kind regards 
 
The Hollies  
Creampot Lane 
Cropredy 
Banbury 
OX17 1NT 
 
 
Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally 
privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be 
best if you conducted your own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It 
does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.  
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Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by 
the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, 
a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, 
security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect 
large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the 
movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website. 

 


